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Dear Parent/Carers, 
 
World Book Day takes place on Thursday 7th March 2024, we want you to help your child make the 
most of this special occasion. World Book Day celebrates the joy and value of books and reading, 
especially for children.  
 
In school we have planned a day full of reading. We have arranged for authors to come into school 
and talk to children about their books and how they became a children’s book author. Children will 
also be reading with paired classes, playing book bingo, and carrying out book flashes. They will read 
with their friends, read with their teachers, and possibly have special visitors reading to their class. 
 
Part of World Book Day is where children are asked to come in dressed as their favourite book 
character. It would be good to discuss with your child different characters from their favourite books 
and decide on which character they will come dressed as.  
 
Reading different books every evening, in preparation would be great!  So, get thinking and reading!  
 
We look forward to seeing your child dressed up on Thursday 7th March 2024.  
 
It’s going to be a brilliant day celebrating the joy of reading. 
 
Kind Regards, 

 
 
 

Nicky Ross  
Headteacher Woodpecker Hall Academy  
NSCT Leader of Primary Education 

 


